SDCWA EMERGENCY SHUTDOWN
ROBOCALL


“The San Diego County Water Authority is conducting a 10-day shutdown beginning Monday, February 28th through March 10th. The District will provide water service throughout the duration of the shutdown. We ask that you curtail your water use during the shutdown and recommend deep soaking of your grove or landscape beforehand. For additional details please visit our website at www.rainbowmwd.com”.

